On Thu, Jul 28, 2016 at 5:59 PM, Emily Borzner
<emily@americasgrowarow.org> wrote:

Kate,

Thank you for your students hard work today, especially in this heat! Please tell
your campers thank you from all of us at America’s Grow-a-Row for sticking it out
and working nonstop for such a small group! Your students did a wonderful job,
and their enthusiasm for the work was truly contagious!

Today you helped weed several rows of cabbage, which will allow the cabbage to
grow fully, resulting in thousands of pounds of the hearty vegetable! You also
helped us harvest 20 boxes of peaches, which is roughly 800 |bs worth! This
translates to 3,200 servings of delicious, farm-fresh peaches! So thank you again
for allowing us to continue feeding food insecure New Jersey residents.

| hope that we will get to see you all again soon and thank you again for your
hard work,

Emily

America's Grow-a-Row

Intern

WWwWw.americasgrowarow.org

See below AGAR's awards and recognition videos:
<image017.png><image018.png><image019.jpg>
<image008.png><image020.png>
<image012.png><image021.png><image015.png><image016.png>




From: Holly McDonald [mailto:holly@americasgrowarow.ord]

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 9:14 PM

To: Emily Borzner

Cc: kpaquette@ftschool.org; Chip Paillex; Julie Rusin; Jeff Butterfield;
Jason Brovich

Subject: Re: Thank you, Franklin Township School's National Honor's
Society, for volunteering on July 28th 2016

Good evening Kate,

| would like to follow up on Emily’s email and thank you all for
taking the time to come out and volunteer today. The FTS
National Honor Society students were quite impressive in the
field. Their cabbage weeding was awesome and they were
wonderful peach pickers as well. You should be very proud of
how well they followed directions and how hard they worked on
such a “warm” day! We hope that you will all join us again,
perhaps on a day that is a tad bit cooler :)

Best Regards,
Holly

Holly McDonald

America’'s Grow-a-Row
Programming Associate
holly@americasgrowarow.org
WWWw.americasgrowarow.org




From: Chip Paillex <chip@americasgrowarow.org>

Date: July 29, 2016 at 7:46:58 AM EDT

To: kpaquette@ftschool.org

Cc: Julie Rusin <julie@americasgrowarow.org>, Jeff Butterfield
<jeff@americasgrowarow.org>, Jason Brovich
<jason@americasgrowarow.org>, Holly McDonald
<holly@americasgrowarow.org>, Emily Borzner
<emily@americasgrowarow.org>

Subject: RE: Thank you, Franklin Township School's National
Honor's Society, for volunteering on July 28th 2016

Kate,

| would like to echo Holly and Emily’s thanks and thoughts. We are so
fortunate to have such committed and focused youth that want to
help us with our mission. And from what | hear, it was a very
successful and productive day with the FTS National Honor Society. As
a matter of fact, | heard back from one of the parents already that the
students had a great time and that AGAR is near and dear to them.

Thank you again for allowing the students to join us today in the fight
against hunger. We could not do the work we do without great
volunteers such as you.

Have a nice weekend and see you and the FTS National Honor Society
in the fields!

Chip
Chip Paillex

America's Grow-a-Row
President and Founder



